
2/21/2021


Please accept this note objecting to SB 554.

Unfortunately, we do not have internet access, due to the recent weather event, to testify in 
person.

We are both CHL holders and we follow the laws in this state.

This bill will force us and others to be lawbreakers.


We believe this bill is unconstitutional and violates our second amendment rights.


Respectfully,

Gregg and Sandra Kellogg

Keizer, Oregon



